To Whom It May Concern:

The bearer of this letter is an essential worker within the food and agricultural sector and is exempt from any restrictions placed on work or travel during the COVID-19 emergency.  This employee’s presence at work is essential to the ongoing operations of this Critical Infrastructure Facility.  

This individual is an employee of ______________________, an agricultural operation, that has been deemed a “Critical Infrastructure” by the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency of the US Department of Homeland Security Agency.  
The following Agriculture related practices are included as ‘critical infrastructure’, and are applicable to our operation:  
· Farmers, farm workers, and agribusiness support services to include those employed in auction and sales: grain and oilseed handling, processing and distribution; animal food, feed, and ingredient production, packaging, and distribution; manufacturing, packaging, and distribution of veterinary drugs; truck delivery and transport; farm and fishery labor needed to produce our food supply domestically and for export.

· Employees engaged in the manufacture and maintenance of equipment and other infrastructure necessary to agricultural production and distribution.
Please direct any questions to _______________________ at _____________________.  
Sincerely, 

______________________________________

Employer Representative
